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We want to thank the members and the KW staff that participated in the “Java 
with Jenn and Jess”. This is a great opportunity for members to ask questions and 
suggest improvements to the staff responsible for both the F&B operations and 
entertainment. Another session will be held in early August where they will 
provide feedback to ideas presented at the prior meeting and members will have 
the opportunity for more input. The plan is to continue to have these about once 
a month or as needed. This is an excellent way for members to provide input to 
our staff and I encourage members to attend.   


